
  

Coleford Town Council 

 

Planning Committee 
Tuesday 14 November 2017 

Minutes 
 

Attendees; Cllrs C Elsmore, E Elsmore, Thompson, Penny & Hale  
1. Apologies were noted from Cllr Allaway Martin  
2. There were no declarations of interest on items on the agenda 
3. There were no dispensations requests 
4. The minutes of 31 October 2017 were approved  
5. There were no matters arising from the minutes of 31 October 2017 
6. The recent planning decisions were noted 
7. To make comment on the correspondence from Bathurst Partners.  

It was agreed that this was a speculative letter which should be ignored  
8. To make recommendation re budget requirements for 2018-19 

It was agreed that there was no financial requirement for training but that the FoDDC should be requested to provide some training on 
Section 106 funds and SIL. 

9. The following applications were discussed and unanimously agreed : 
 

Reference Address Proposal Observation  

P1699/17/FUL The Firs 
New Road, Coalway 
GL16 7JD 

Erection of a single storey rear 
extension. Demolition of UPVC rear 
porch. Erection of front porch. 

No Objection 

P1683/17/FUL 2 Edge End Road,  
Mile End Coleford 
GL167DA 

Erection of a single storey and two 
storey extension to dwelling 

No Objection 

 


